YESHIVA UNIVERSITY RABBINIC ALUMNI

Amsterdam Avenue and 186th Street, New York 33

LORRAINE 8-8400

L"I

February 2, 1959

Dear Colleague:

Now that our highly successful Mid-Winter Conference is over, our Executive Committee is ready to meet again and take up important matters pertaining to our annual program and calendar.

Accordingly, our next executive committee meeting will take place on February 19, 1959, at 10 A. M. in Klein Hall, P.G. The agenda will include:

1. Chag Hasmicha

2. Report on Mid-Winter Conference

3. Report on Alumni Fund

4. Standing committees- report and activitations

Please be prompt so that we may conclude our business meeting with dispatch and start our cultural program by 11:30 A. M.

The address will be given by Rabbi Norman Lamm, Associate Rabbi of The Jewish Center, New York, who will speak on one of the most important problems facing us these days—"The Orthodox Position on Family Pews: Interpreting it to the Laity".

Sincerely yours,

RABBI ISRAEL MILLER

President Rabbinic Alumni